
CONSTRUCTION ALERT
Sidewalk repairs and pavement resurfacing on 179th Place NE and NE 10th Street

Description and benefits 
The Bellevue Transportation Department plans to 
construct the following enhancements along both 
sides of 179th Place NE (just south of NE 13th Street 
to south of NE 10th Street) and along both sides of NE 
10th Street (from 179th Place to 185th Ave. NE.) See 
vicinity map on reverse side.

• Replace curb and sidewalk and upgrade sidewalk 
ramps to meet accessibility requirements. 

• Improve driveway approaches. 

Additionally, 179th Court NE will be resurfaced. The 
roadway surface will be removed and replaced with 
new asphalt.

What to expect and when
The city’s contractor, Lakeside Industries, is 
anticipated to begin work June 17 and should be 
complete by September 1.

• Work hours will be Monday through Friday,  
7 a.m. to 4 p.m.

• On street parking will be restricted  
during construction.

• Work is weather dependent, and the construction 
schedule is subject to change.

INFORMATION
BellevueWA.gov/pavement

Charlie Smith, construction inspector | 425-452-2058 
csmith@bellevuewa.gov

Sidewalk repair on 179th and NE 10th Street: 
Daniel Lam, project manager | 425-452-2063  
dlam@bellevuewa.gov

Pavement resurfacing
Kyle Potuzak, program manager | 425-452-7942 
kpotuzak@bellevuewa.gov 

For your safety
Thank you for your patience during construction and 
for doing your part to be safe near the work zone.

Funding
Construction funding comes from the Pavement 
and Bridge Management Program. Total cost for 
the sidewalk reconstruction and paving work is 
approximately $785,000.

June 2019
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For alternate formats, 
interpreters, or reasonable 

accommodation requests please 
phone at least 48 hours in 
advance 425-452-2064 (voice) or 
email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov.  
For complaints regarding 
accommodations, contact 
City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI 
Administrator at 425-452-6168 
(voice). If you are deaf or hard 
of hearing dial 711. All meetings 
are wheelchair accessible.

Nearby sidewalk repair and 
replacement begins June 24.

The city has contracted with AA Asphalting 
to repair or replace sidewalks along both 
sides of 180th Ave. NE between NE 13th 
Street and NE 16th Street. Several driveway 
aprons will be replaced.  

• Work hours are Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.

• Pedestrian access will be maintained.

• Duration of work is 6 to 8 weeks.

Contact: Tom Conway | 425-452-5376  
tconway@bellevuewa.gov 

https://transportation.bellevuewa.gov/safety-and-maintenance/street-maintenance/pavement-and-bridge-management-program


CONSTRUCTION ALERT
Sidewalk repair and pavement overlay on 179th Place NE and NE 10th Street

Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
PO Box 90012
Bellevue WA 98009-9012

Sidewalk repair 
on 180th Ave. NE 
between NE 13th St. 
and NE 16th St.

Sidewalk repair 
and overlay on 
179th Place NE 
and NE 10th St.

Grind and overlay 
on 179th Court NE

Vicinity Map


